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U s 
NATCHEZ, MISSISSIPPI 

January 7, 1942 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
600 N. University 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Maguire: 

This will confirm your reception of 
WMIS, Natchez, Mississippi, on the morning 
of December 7, 1941. It was indeed a 
pleasure to hear from you and we want to 
thank you for your letter. 

I am enclosing a folder about Natchez 
which I hope will prove interesting jco you. 

Best wishes for a happy and prosperous 
JWew Year. 

pke/ay 

enc. 

Associate Station: 

GREENWOOD, MISS 

Car dially yours, 

RADIO STATION +VVIS 

P. IL. Ewing, r.' 
General i.ianager 

Associate Station: 

W/GC" 
GULFPORT, MISS. 


